
MEMORANDUM 

 

 
July 20, 2017 

 

 

TO:  All Security Personnel, Bicentennial Building 

 

FROM: Eileen A. Sullivan 

Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

SUBJECT: Visitors to the Assassination Records Review Board 

 

 

Please do not allow a man named Peter Velis from Chevy Chase, MD to enter our office.  We have 

also informed our front desk personnel of this restriction. 

 

If you ever have any questions, please call me at (202) 724-0088, ext. 253.  Thank you very much. 


